

# Agenda for the Meeting of the Glenorchy Community Association to be held on May 5<sup>th</sup> 2016 at 7:00pm in the Glenorchy Hall

# 1. Apologies

## 2. Minutes of the last meeting

Motion: "that the minutes be accepted as a true and accurate record of the meeting" Matters Arising:

# 3. Secretary's report

**Incoming:** Rachael Thomas - Community Advisor, Department of Internal Affairs, re assistance for anyone

wishing submitting an online COGS application

Chaz and Suzi Cramp – Feedback from April meeting re Oban Street planting, Freedom

Camping and Sewage Scheme.

John Glover – re freedom camping

John Glover – re Kinloch Road

Corrine & Thor Davis – re freedom camping

**Outgoing**: **QLDC** – The Mayor, Vanessa van Uden regarding tourism infrastructure rates burden

Todd Barclay MP – invitation to meet with GCA representatives re budget boost for tourism

QLDC - Annual Plan submission.

Motion: "That inwards mail be accepted and outwards mail be approved"

#### 4. Treasurer's report

Motion: "That the Treasurer's report be noted"

# 5. Councillor Ferguson's report

## 6. Ongoing projects

**6.1** Wastewater – A brief discussion regarding a community representative that QLDC would like on the wastewater planning group.

#### 6.2 Roading Sub Committee

#### 7. Other business

7.1 Airstrip management plan

**7.2** Glenorchy Rec Ground - Painting lines for Netball courts